
 

      Mail on Friday 
Redhill Primary Academy and Nursery  

    Email us at:  parentcontact@redhillprimary.co.uk 

4th March 2022 

Spare Clothes 

Please can we ask that if your child borrows any school clothing, such as sports kits, uniform, underwear 

etc, that you ensure that it is washed and returned to school as soon as possible.  If your child is in  

Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and they have any underwear or school trousers/skirts/shorts that no longer fit 

them, we would be very grateful if you would donate them to school.  Thank you. 

Playtime Snacks 

Please can we remind you that children are allowed to bring in healthy snacks to eat at playtime.   

However, please do not send them with crisps or chocolate.   

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children are provided with free fruit to eat. 

Red Nose Day  

Friday 18th March 2022 

Friday 18th March will be a mufti day where the children can wear their own clothes.   

They may want to wear red, wear Red Nose Day clothing and/or accessories.   

We are sorry but we have sold out of Red Noses.   

They are still available to buy from Sainsbury’s if you would like your child to have one. 

 Celebration Assembly 

These children received celebration awards from their teacher: 

 

Fairtrade Week 

This week we have been celebrating Fairtrade Fortnight in school. We learnt more about Fairtrade and the 

impact it has on farmers. We discussed how the choices we make can affect those around us as well as 

those far away, like a cocoa farmer in Kenya!  

We discussed how paying a little bit extra for Fairtrade products can have a huge impact on farmers who 

work very hard all year round.  
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World Book Day 

This week, the children took place in a World Book Day Arts event.  

They worked with their house groups to create a piece of art from one of their favourite traditional tales, such as            

The Gingerbread Man, The Three Little Pigs and Hansel and Gretel. 

The children worked so hard and have created some fantastic pieces of art. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We saw some great costumes and the children thoroughly enjoyed themselves.                   

Our day ended with ‘Story Time with Michael Morpurgo’. 
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